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Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 

On Friday the 19th of July, although in the middle of our 

summer holiday, a willing group of people came to fill a 

long-distance truck with charity goods collected by the SB 

Foundation, to send to Romania.  

  

We mostly loaded clothes, shoes, beddings, household 

equipment, umbrellas, paintings, some computer equipment 

and a keyboard, but also the handmade gifts and colouring 

crayons we mentioned in a previous letter. While we were 

loading, the sun was shining, but only half an hour after it 

was all done, there was a thunderstorm with rain showers 

lasting for half an hour. If that had come earlier, much 

would have been ruined, but now we felt that our Lord in 

Heaven had a hand in this. 

 

  
 

   
There was also space in the truck for a second-hand electric 

wheelchair, which Thomas and Maria Rosengren had 

obtained through the Salvation Army Human Aid in 

Västerås. Thomas showed us how it works. It was not 

bought by donations from the SB Foundation, but donated 

by one of our supporters. The wheelchair will be given to a 

severely burned man in Tulca, Romania. Hopefully it will 

provide assistance for the man, whose name is Soros, and 

give him greater mobility. 

    The shipment has now reached its destination and has 

been unloaded at our contact organizations in Romania: in 

Bogdand, Cluj and Ciumeghiu. 

 

Greetings  
Lena, Roger, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar 
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